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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a?er the shipment.Paperback. Pub Date :2012-09-01 Pages: 301 Publisher: the basic information title of
the Electronic Industry Press book edge kc11.21: foreign computer science textbook series: statistical machine
translation Original Price: 55.00 yuan Author: Philip Cohen (Philipp Koehn) Publisher: Electronic Industry Press
Publication Date: September 1. 2012 ISBN: 9787121175923 words: Pages: 301 Edition: 1st Edition Binding:
Paperback: Weight: 599 g Editors' Choice in recent years. the field of machine translation statistics the
emergence of technologies and full of vitality. so that human language automatically translate dreams and
achieve closer. By the field of an active researcher writing. to give readers a brief classroom test textbooks.
popular introduces the latest research in the field. so that the reader through foreign computer science
textbook series: statistical machine translation Learning any language for building machine translation
systems. The executive summary of foreign computer science textbook series: statistical machine translation
provide the necessary linguistic and probability theory basics. covering the main model for machine
translation: based on words. phrases and syntactic tree-based model. introduced evaluation of machine
translation. language modeling. as diEerentiated training and integration of linguistic annotation advanced
method. Foreign computer science textbook series: statistical machine translation a summary of the latest
research and unresolved challenges. beginners and experienced researchers are able to contribute to this area.
This is an ideal for undergraduate and graduate students Reading. also applies to any machine translation
developers interested readers. Contents Chapter 1 Introduction 1.1 Overview 1.1.1 Chapter 1: Introduction 1.1.2
Chapter 2: word. sentence and corpus 1.1.3 Chapter 3: Probability Theory 1.1.4 Chapter 4: word-based
translation model 1.1. 5 Chapter 5: phrase-based translation model 1.1.6 Chapter 6: decoding 1.1.7: language
model 1.1.8 Chapter 8: evaluation 1.1.9 Chapter...
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